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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON 

PACIFIC POWER’S COMPLIANCE FILING  

 (Responses Due By 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 21, 2016) 

(Pacific Power’s Reply to Responses Due By 3:00 p.m., Monday, September 26, 2016) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light 

Company, Docket UE-152253  

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On September 12, 2016, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or the Company) 

filed tariff sheets that the Company states comply with Orders 12 and 13, entered by the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in the above-referenced 

docket on September 1, 2016, and September 9, 2016, respectively. The Company filed 

amended tariff sheets on September 14, 2016.  

 

Parties may file responses to Pacific Power’s compliance filings, specifically addressing two 

issues: 

 The Company’s treatment of debt interest on the selective catalytic reduction systems 

and the associated tax treatment Pacific Power used in its calculation.  

 The Company’s modification of the Idaho Power Asset Exchange classification from 

a pro forma adjustment to a restating adjustment.  

 

Pacific Power and the other parties will also have an opportunity to reply to any responses 

received by the Commission. 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN That parties who wish to respond to Pacific Power & Light 

Company’s compliance filings on the specific issues, addressed above, must do so by 

3:00 p.m., Wednesday, September 21, 2016.  
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NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN That the Company and other parties may file replies to any 

responses the Commission receives and must do so by 3:00 p.m., Monday, September 

26, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 


